Notice of Postponement:

Postponed of 30-Day Public Review Period
of the City’s Draft Annual Action Plan FY2020/2021

This notice serves to inform members of the public and other interested parties that the
30-day Public Review Period of the City’s Annual Action Plan, originally scheduled to occur
from March 19, 2020 to April 17, 2020, has been postponed until further notice.

For more information regarding this notice of postponement,
please feel free to contact Jesus Gomez, Housing Programs Manager, at
(760) 541-4260, or by e-mail at jgomez@indio.org.
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